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In Brief: 

 

 Our Word of the Week  

 was ‘emulate’. If you can’t  

 see it, how can you be it? 

   

 Don’t forget the Fernwood 

Information Event, Mon 26 

March 6-7pm @ Fernwood 

Village Hall. Please RSVP.  

 

 The House Point Shop is  

 open for business! With 

 everything from essential 

 stationery to cinema  

 tickets up for grabs, every 

 point really does count! 

 

 Progress Check 2 was  

published this week, 

providing you with an update 

on your child’s progress and 

their Approach to Learning  

 Scores in every subject. 

 

 The Suthers School is one  

 of the best in the world! 

 Well done to all our 

 mathletes for putting us  

 into the top 100 schools in 

 the world as part of World 

 Maths Day! 

 

 World Book Day—Take    

Two: we had a great time  

 Sharing our most loved 

 stories with all our classes 

 this Thursday in our World 

 Book Day Re-run. 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

 

 

The Results Are In!  

The votes have been counted and we are delighted to be able to an-

nounce that Cody Harrison has been elected Head Boy and that Amelia 

Beresford-Wilson has been elected as Head Girl. In a very close-run con-

test there were just a few votes in the final result and so we are also 

very pleased to have appointed Rocco Conway and Paige Cooksey-

Osborne as Deputies. Paige and Amelia also had reason to celebrate 

today as they were enjoying a non-uniform day as House Point Champi-

ons from last term! Well done to all our candidates and Attenborough! 

An historic moment: (from left) Paige, Ameila, Cody and Rocco are great role models—well done!  

Stunning Solar Systems  

We saw great application of DT skills in Sci-

ence this week with the creation of these 

fantastic models of the solar system.   

Beacon House Tops the Table  

Congratulations to Beacon House, this 

week’s top-performing team in the 

race to become House Point Champi-

ons for Term 4! Keep up the hard 

work everyone! (See below).  


